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Save the Date 

 

Board Meeting 

Wed June 10th 
6:00 pm 

Wed July 9th  
6:00 pm 

 

Landscaping for 
Water Quality 

Thurs June 11th            
6:30 pm           

(via Zoom)  
 

Top 5 Actions    
for Water        

Sustainability 
Thurs July 9th 

6:30 pm           
(via Zoom) 

 

 

Contact           
The Preserve     

or our website  
for Zoom          

instructions  
 

POOL SEASON 2020 
 There was much thought put into this year’s pool season and we have decided to open the sand bottom pool 

for the 2020 season.  The pool will open daily starting Saturday, June 13th at 10:00 am.  

 In 2019 the pool cards became permanent and will be used from year to year.  If you have not yet received 
your card, they are available for pick up at the Preserve Center.  If you cannot locate your card and require a 

new card, they can be replaced for $15.00.  All association members must have a card to gain admission to the 
pool and the tennis courts.  

 

At this time The Preserve: 

• Will not be selling any season passes to anyone outside of The Preserve.   

• Guests accompanying Preserve members will pay a fee of $3 per child under age 18 and $5 for adults. 

• We will not be holding swimming lessons. 

COVID19 rules: 

• Do not use beach if you are sick or have been exposed to someone who is sick.                                 

• Physical distancing measures are enforced on the beach and in the water. Stay 6 feet away from               
individuals who don't live with you. 

• Maximum number of participants is determined by head lifeguard; be prepared to wait to enter beach. 

• Please be respectful of head lifeguard and staff decisions. You will be asked to leave if you are warned 
more than once for not following the Minnesota Department of Health’s physical distancing guidelines. 

• Even though the CDC has stated that the virus cannot spread through water, we are going  to take extra 
precautions while in the water and will not be opening the diving well at this time. 

• Will not be opening the restrooms or locker rooms an additional porta potty will be brought in and there is 
an outdoor shower to use. 

Pool hours:  Monday– Friday    12 noon to 8 p.m. 

   Saturday  10 a.m. to 8 p.m.  

   Sunday   11 a.m. to 7 p.m. 

 
Office Hours: 

Starting June 15th 
The office hours 

will be            

Mon-Fri 

8:30-4:30      
June/July/August 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Preserve Board of Directors 

 
Paul Musegades, President 
Musegades@mac.com 
 
Bruce Hellier, Vice President 
hellierdesign@aol.com 
 
Chris Domnisoru, Treasurer 
Chris.domnisoru@gmail.com 
 
 
Tim Rush, Secretary 
timrushmn@hotmail.com 
 
Kent Wood, Director 
kwood6@lt.life 
 
Shon Clark, Director 
shonclark@gmail.com 
 
Traci Bartz, Director 
tracibartz@yahoo.com 
 
Dean Swanson, Director 
deanswanson49@gmail.com  
 
Rick Neville, Director 
rickneville@comcast.net 
 
Preserve Staff Members 
 
Scott Anderson 
General Manager 
scott@preserveassociation.com 
 
Cindy Fuchs 
Administrative Assistant 
Cindy@preserveassociation.com 
 
Kelly Lindquist 
Pool Manager 
 
 
 

Phone:  952-941-8400 
www.preserveassociation.com   

The Preserve Association 
11221 Anderson Lakes Pkwy 

Eden Prairie, MN 55344 
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GREETINGS FROM THE  

PRESERVE ASSOCIATION 

Goats in The Preserve!  

 

We have partnered with Senjem Farms Goat Pros, LLC and 
they will be providing goats to eat buckthorn at several     
locations in The Preserve.  The goats will be confined by an 
electrical fence and depending on the size of the area will 
be there for a week or two during the month of June.  The 
City of Eden Prairie has approved this on a trial basis, the 
goats will likely be back over the next 2-3 years to fully 
eradicate the buckthorn and other invasive plants. It is our 
hope that we can successfully eradicate the buckthorn in this 
manner without using chemicals to poison the plants.  

Office Hours 

 
Monday-Friday 

starting June 15th 

 
8:30 AM-4:30 PM 

Closed Sat/Sun 


